
Circus Comes to Town 
On Tuesday 26th November, the whole school had a    
surprise special treat., The Circus came to Claddaghuff 
School. There was lots of fun & laughter. Everybody   
enjoyed the show even the heart stopping moments when 
the acrobat performed some aerial manoeuvres with 
chairs! 

Science Program  
The senior room started back with The Whalen Foundation 
Science program. The theme is a marine theme this year. 
We always love to see Declan coming to our school as he 
brings great enthusiasm and energy. This is sponsored by 
The Whalen Foundation & co-ordinated by Mrs. Marie 
Bourke. 

Birthday Baking 
Martina kindly did some birthday baking for Term 1  
birthdays from Sept– Dec. They kindly shared the  baking 
with everyone in the school. Thank you to Martina! 

 
 

Christmas Shoebox appeal 
We took part in the annual Christmas Team Hope shoe 
box appeal again this year. The children filled      
shoeboxes with useful items that were sent to children 
in need. Claddaghduff N.S proudly gathered 30     
shoeboxes. Well done everyone! 

Fun in the snow 
In November we had a late opening due to the snow. 
We had lots of fun building snowmen when we got to 
school. 

 

Dates for your diary: 
Re-opening: Monday 6th January 2025 
Swimming Lessons: 1st-6th Class: 15th Jan for 6 
Weeks, €50 per child 
February: Closed 3rd and Mid-Term 20th & 21st  
March: Closed 17th  
April: Closed, 14th– 27th  
Confirmation: Friday, 2nd May 2025 at 11am 
1st Holy Communion: Saturday, 3rd May 2025, at 
11am 
6th Class Graduation: Tue, 10th June 2025 at 
11.30am 
 

Little Bo Peep Panto 
The Junior room were brought to Clifden Station 
House Theatre for a treat to see ‘Little Bo Peep’   
pantomime. It was great! Thanks to the P.A for    
funding the bus and the school paid for the tickets. 

 

Credit Union Art Competition Winners 
Congratulations to all who entered the Connemara  
Credit Union Art Competition in October & to the prize 
winners below. The theme was ‘The Joys of Life’.  
Everyone did fantastic work.                   
 

 

Email:  info@claddaghduffns.ie 
Phone: 095-44334 

Keep up to date with school news: 

www.claddaghduffns.ie 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Christmas Newsletter 2024 

Message from the Principal 

It is nearly time for the Christmas holidays and also 

time to reflect on the year of 2024. We have had a great 

first term and the children have been busy doing a    

variety of fun activities. One of the highlights this year, 

was the Christmas Concert. I am very proud of the   

fantastic job that the children did with such ease and 

confidence. So a big congratulations to all of our pupils,  

you are all super stars! 

Thanks to all of the parents who helped out on the 

night, between baking delicious goodies, selling raffle 

tickets, gathering prizes, making tea/coffee, helped  

prepare & decorate the hall and with the tidy up.  

We are also grateful to all the businesses who        

sponsored prizes.  

Special thanks to all of our dedicated and hard-working 

staff, the work you do never goes unnoticed & is   

greatly appreciated.  

On behalf of myself and our BOM, I would like to wish 

the Claddaghduff N.S community a very Happy    

Christmas and all the best for 2025.  

Enjoy the Christmas break. 

Kind regards, Ms. Griffin. 
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